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- The SAT and PSAT testing is April 9th and 11th!  Jo Ann Spicer has 

worked very hard to ensure our students have the best possible 
testing experience.   
 

- Prom is May 3rd at LaRoy’s Hall! 
  

- Congratulations to Chris Brown!  He was selected as the Golden 
Apple Award winner for the month of March. 
 

- On April 23rd is the Career Expo at First Merchants Bank Expo 
Center.  This is an opportunity for our Senior to meet with local 
employers, trades representatives, and college representatives.  
Andrew Tillman will be chaperoning the event.  

 
 

- The Reproductive Health Committee meeting was held March 
12th at 6:30 in the library.  Brenda Huber continues to work 
tirelessly to assure that we are not only meeting the 
requirements, but on the cutting edge of current health 
curriculum materials.  

 
- Ben Russow and I attend the University of Toledo Education Job 

Fair on March 20th.   We had the opportunity to informally 
network with and interview potential teaching candidates for 
the 2024-2025 school year.  
 
  
 

 


